
SPCS Families,

Remember that next week we have SAT testing for all grade levels.
Please ensure your student gets plenty of rest each night and comes
to school after eating a healthy breakfast. We know that each
student will do their best and many teachers have fun activities
planned each day to recognize their hard work. 

The weeks following testing will include many end-of-the-year field
trips and events. I pray that each student finishes strong
academically and makes memories with their friends.

Enjoy your weekend and “Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good; his
love endures forever.” 1 Chronicles 16:34 

Enjoy your weekend,

Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

04/04/2025

Elementary Talent Show
4/9/25

Easter Service
4/17/25

Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
4/18/25

Easter Monday - NO SCHOOL
4/21/25



Sixth grade students continued to explore aspects of weather and climate as they created
homemade thermometers. Each lab team carefully constructed a homemade device and then used
real thermometers to check how well they had done in capturing the temperature. Once students
established room temp, they added ice to lower that number and then heated water to raise it. 

6TH GRADE SCIENCE

7TH GRADE SCIENCE
As we welcome spring, the 7th graders worked to create a seed dispersal device in lab
groups. Students are learning how seeds and specific plants spread through ecosystems, and
were challenged to design a device to allow seed dispersal through wind or gravity from some
item in nature that could naturally do this job, like birds, insects, critters, or plants. 



SOFTBALL

SPORT
    updateSPRINGSPRING

The Lady Saints softball team
finished the season with a 3 and 1
winning record.  The team did a
great job of controlling runners on
the bases and took advantage of
their own speed to score runs!

BASEBALL
The Saints baseball team’s season runs through
May.  The team is starting to gel and we look
forward to seeing them improve as the season
continues!

FLAG FOOTBALL
The flag football team has an
even 3-3 record with 6 games
remaining.  They are perfecting
their plays and seeing success.



Program
Tuesday, May 6th

6:30PM

Wednesday 
April 9, 2025

12:30
In the Gym

SATSUCCESSTIPSSATSUCCESSTIPS


